KINGSNORTH PARISH COUNCIL

Reusable Nappy Scheme

We are looking for Kingsnorth residents who would
be interested in being part of a reusable nappy
scheme.
There are so many benefits of using reusable nappies.
Funding, help & support provided to get you started

Email for more information

manager@kingsnorthparishcouncil.gov.uk




Kingsnorth Parish Council
Newsletter

Sign up to receive the Kingsnorth Parish Council
digital newsletter.

Scan the QR code below or e-mail
manager@kingsnorthparishcouncil.gov.uk

www.kingsnorthparishcouncil.gov.uk




